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ADVISORY 
05 December 2022 

 

TO                  : ALL MEMBERS OF THE REGIONAL TECHNICAL WORKING 

GROUP IN NUTRITION 

 

SUBJECT      : RESCHEDULING OF 2022 RPAN PROGRAM 

IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW (PIR) TO 18-19 JANUARY 2023 

 

Greetings from the National Nutrition Council – MIMAROPA! 

 

Please be informed that due to absence of a quorum, we are rescheduling the RPAN PIR 

originally scheduled on 8-9 December 2022 to 18-19 January 2023 at the Red Hotel, 

Cubao, Quezon City. 

 

Our staff, Ms. Keren Faye Gaya, with mobile number 09952169405 will closely coordinate 

with your Office on this regard.  

 

Happy holidays! 

 

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

MA. EILEEN B. BLANCO, RND, MPA  

Regional Nutrition Program Coordinator 

NNC MIMAROPA 
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